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N 41st St and Stone Way N  
Crossing Improvements 
As soon as mid-November, we will begin making
improvements to the intersection of N 41st 
St and Stone Way N. We will install new curb 
bulbs and curb ramps in the existing  
“no parking” areas at this intersection.  
The benefits of these include: 

• Safer and more comfortable access 
for all pedestrians, residents, and 
businesses in the area

• Improved walking and biking connections 
to schools and neighborhood destinations



P.O. Box 34996
Seattle, WA 98124-4996

This project is funded in part by a grant from the Washington State 
Department of Transportation (WSDOT). Additional funding is provided 
by the 9-year Levy to Move Seattle, approved by voters in 2015.  
Learn more about the levy at www.seattle.gov/LevytoMoveSeattle. 

Neighbors, businesses, and students from Hamilton 
Middle School frequently use these crosswalks. The 
improvements we are making will be an addition to the 
new signage and flashing lights that SDOT already added 
to this intersection. The curb bulbs will improve visibility of 
pedestrians using this intersection. 

What to expect during construction
• Typical work hours between 7 AM and 7 PM,  

Monday through Friday with possible night work
• Typical construction noise, dust, and vibrations
• Temporary parking restrictions
• Temporary pedestrian and bike detours around the work 

zone and staging area
• Access to business and homes will be maintained at  

all times
 

Project Information & Contact
Christa Dumpys, Communications Lead
christa.dumpys@seattle.gov | (206) 256-5458 

• Work is expected to last 4–6 weeks


